
TARPON SPRINGS GENERAL MEETING MARCH 4,2013 
Meeting called to order at 1:30 PM. Treasurer today was Marilyn Polman,substituting for Patsy 
Renz. No treasures  report available. 
Programs: Jane Lawson reported the workshop by Mitch Kolbe was successful. She thanked 
Lynn Ferris for Demo today. On Thursday, March 21, Carole Loiacono will have Impressionist 
Oil workshop at Crystal Beach from 9:30 AM until approximately 3 PM. Cost is $20.00. Carole 
explained this is an acrylic under painting put on canvas, and the painting is built from there. The 
pigment is mixed on canvas. Painting should be Oil (preferably). Sign up sheet in rear. 
Jane explained April Picnic: Members please bring a six serving dish to pass. Painting should be 
on an Easel. Picnic being held at Craig Park at the Heritage Museum. Demo will be by Nancy 
Whitermore 10:30 AM. They will hang at Performing Art Center for one month. 
May Demo will be Inks on Yupo by Lois Dixon and Barbara Sporden from the 1212 Group. 
Plein air Group is meeting every Friday at Hammond Park on Dunnedin Causeway for the next 
two weeks. 
Saturday March 9, Group is 10-4 at Bakas Equestrian Center on Racetrack Rd. in Oldsmar. 
Marilyn spoke about “Art in the Park” at Crystal Beach, March 23rd. Space is $25.00 
A Event at Pioneer park in Dunnedin, is $20.00 a space located at Main and Douglas, Saturday 
March 8,by CAG from 5:30 to 7:30 PM. 
Carol Loiacono reminded members she is teaching Wednesday 9:30 to 12:00. in Pleinair. Cost is 
$10.00. 
Barbara Hodges reported, after getting no nominations from floor: New Board for 2013-14 will 
be : 
President: Trish Gregory 
Vice President: Sherry Orr 
Treasurer: Terri Gonzalez 
Secretary: Bess King 
Special Events: Heather Risley 
Continuing on is Jane Lawson in Programs 
Board is asking for someone for Refreshments 
Chris Tagares sent card to Yvonne James on the death of her husband. 
May 5 is “Art in the Park”, compliment to Sunday Market. 
Heather spoke at length about “Art on the Bayou”. 
Calendar for 2013 photos due in by March 18. Please send via jpeg to Patsy Renz. If not enough 
entries, may be postponed until 2014. Painting should be in Landscape form. 
Venues: Yiota on Helen Ellis reported vacancy after 5/13. She will accept four paintings. 
Trish spoke about the futility of hanging at the Library and questioned whether members should 
continue. Discussion followed, and Trish will question Library concerning availability for people 
to enter Show room. 
Performing Arts: April will be for Heritage Museum entries, and Center is open after May. 
Artist of the Month is Nancy Rhoads for her lovely Watercolor. 
Kathleen Sullivan related peace Project going forth. 
Meeting adjourned at 2:33 pm. Respectfully submitted by Ann Clark 


